
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Term 2 Week 6 25th May 2017 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values  
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility  
ȰÉÎÓÐÉÒÉÎÇ ÌÅÁÒÎÅÒÓ ÆÏÒ ÌÉÆÅȱ  

Pupil Free Day Monday  29th May 

No School for Students 
 

PPRRIINNCCIIPPAALLΩΩSS  RREEPPOORRTT  
Education Week - Open Day and Night 

We have had a hugely successful day and night celebrating all the wonderful things that makes 
Templestowe Heights Primary such a wonderful school. I feel very humbled to be part of a school 
community that is so supportive and caring, particularly whilst walking around showing visitors our 
school, during the open classroom sessions and the excitement throughout the open night. I know 
every week is Education Week, however I would like to recognise and say a big thank you to all our 
staff for their dedication and commitment to providing high quality learning experiences and 
opportunities. 

Templestowe Heights Got Talent 

It was a very empty, silent playground during lunch play on 
Tuesday as over 140 students descended into the multi-purpose 
room to either watch or participate in our inaugural Talent Show. 
It was a great opportunity for our students to perform in front of a 
live audience. The event was such a huge success that we still 
have three quarters of the registered performers still to go, so the 
event will continue on Friday and 1-2 more days next week. Thank 
you to Jacqui Nicolazzo and her very able, driven junior school 
councilors for making this event come to fruition. It is a big 
reminder that for many children they love to get up on stage and 
perform. I think we have started an annual event and a legacy now! 

 

Pupil-free Day 

This coming Monday 29th May will be a pupil-free day. During this day, the school will be closed however staff will be 
participating in professionaƭ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŦƻŎǳǎŜŘ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ǎǘǊŀǘŜƎƛŎ ƎƻŀƭǎΦ  

 

The wonderful world of magic  

The newest option in our growing list of extra-curricular lunchtime programs 
has been the introduction of magic classes. Danny the Magician (Hayden 
5/6N, Tiana 3/4G and Cameron 1/2C), who is a professional magician, has 
commenced teaching students the art and some tricks of magic 
performance. This is a great opportunity for students to develop confidence 
in public speaking as much as it is about learning magic tricks. 

 

 

9850 1796 



Passion Learning 

Our year 5/6 Passion Learning groups have been extremely busy each Wednesday afternoon. The design and 
ǘŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅ όǿƻƻŘǿƻǊƪύ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ōǳǎȅ ŎǊŜŀǘƛƴƎ ǘŀōƭŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǳǎŜŘ ǘƻ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅ ŀǊǘǿƻǊƪ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ 
Art Show.  What has been interesting is our students now have a greater appreciation for shops such as Ikea© as 
they have realised it is much harder than they thought to ensure that all aspects of their furniture pieces are straight 
and levelled.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

  

FFRROOMM  TTHHEE  OOFFFFIICCEE  
Excursion Payments 

Just a reminder to our parents who are paying for their excursions as they occur that the year 1 and 2 Edendale Farm 
excursion notice and payment is due by Wednesday 31st May and the year 5 and 6 artist in residence notice and 
payment is due by Friday 2nd June. 

 

AA UUSSTTRRAALLIIAAõõSS  BBIIGGGGEESSTT  MMOORRNN IINN GG  TTEEAA   
TTHHAANN KK  YYOOUU  

A huge thank you to Mary Wakefield for organising our Biggest Morning Tea again this year and a big thank you to 

everyone who attended.  Together we raised $105.10 towards a cure for cancer.  

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2017 
Term 2 

Friday 26th May P & F  Art Show Meeting  9.15 am - staffroom 

Monday 29th May Pupil Free Day 

Tuesday 30th May ICAS ς Science 

Thursday 1st June Second Hand Uniform Sale 

Friday 2nd June Parents and Friends Art Show Meeting 9.15am ς Staffroom all Welcome 

Monday 5th June Nicky Tillyer  Artist in Residence  Year 5/6 Session 

Friday 9th June Edendale Farm ς Year 1 and 2 

Monday 12th June vǳŜŜƴΩǎ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ tǳōƭƛŎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 

Wednesday 14th June ICAS Writing/Spelling 

Wednesday 28th June 
Semester 1 Student Reports 

SCHOOL BALL 

Friday 30th June Term 2 Ends - 2.30pm Dismissal 

Term 3 

Monday 17th July Term 3 Commences 

PUPIL FREE DAYS 2017 

Monday 29th May 

Monday 6th November 



Scholastic Book Fair  
We had a fantastic turn out for the Scholastic Book Fair this year. A very big 
thank you to Vikki B rereton and Mary Wakefield for all the time and effort 
they put into making it a successful event.  

We sold a huge $3936.20 in books and other items. This provides the school 
with approximat ely $1,300 in scholastic money, which  we will put towards 
library resources. What a great result from our supportive school community  

 

 

SSCCHHOOOOLL  BBAALLLL  GGAARRMMEENNTT  SSAALLEESS  
We have few lovely dresses and some snazzy suits and shirts hanging up in our office area waiting to be 
purchased for our school ball. If you would like to buy these come along and view the selection. 

If parents would like to sell any second hand ball dresses, suits or shoes they may have at home bring 
them along to the office on a hanger with an envelope stating your name, contact number and the 
amount you would like to sell the item for. Once sold this amount will be forwarded to you. 

This is an excellent opportunity to clear out your cupboard and grab a bargain. Please contact the office 
if you have any enquiries. 

 

UUNNIIFFOORRMM  SSHHOOPP  NNEEWWSS  

Beanie and Scarf Package Deal $16 

With the winter weather upon us, we are offering our families a winter package deal. Purchase a scarf and a beanie 
together for $16 (usually $20).  Hurry stock limited. 

Second Hand Uniform Sale      Our next second hand uniform sale will be on Thursday 1st June. 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 



 

 

              

HHHIIIGGGHHH   FFFLLLYYYEEERRRSSS   WWWEEEEEEKKK   555   TTTEEERRRMMM   222   
 

Grade Name wŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ !ǿŀǊŘΧΦ 

FD Chrissie For always demonstrating our school values and trying her best in all activities. Well done 
Chrissie for being such a wonderful class member of Foundation D. 

FW Angus  For having such a positive approach at ballroom dancing even with your broken arm. 
Angus, I am so proud of you for happily giving everything a go during our lessons.  
What a fantastic attitude you have. 

1/2C Sarah Sarah, you are a responsible and respectful member of our grade. You take pride in 
completing your work to a high standard, and are always willing to help others. 
Congratulations!1/2M 

1/2D Mikayla You have received this award for all of your hard work in reading. You have impressed me 
with your new found love for reading and the way you are beginning to get lost in your 
book. You are becoming much more fluent in your reading and decoding tricky words 
more quickly. Keep up the great work! 

1/2M Matthew  For the mature way you sat with the younger members of 1/ 2 M and listened to them 
read. You asked many questions to keep your Reading Buddies on task and focused 
during Independent Reading time. A job well done. 

3/4G Ben For being responsible and kind to include others in group work. Well done Ben. We are 
very proud of you. 

3/4J Stephanie Stephanie, your reading aloud is a joy to listen to. You read, now, at a steady pace so you 
maintain meaning. Your volume is just right so others can hear you. Your love for reading 
is evident in the books you bring to share with your teacher and peers; such a variety of 
texts.  Keep reading, Stephanie. J J J 

5/6H Seth Seth you have impressed us with the effort, determination and encouragement that you 
demonstrate during Inter School Sport. We are sure this helped the footy team 
experience victory yesterday! Well done Seth- keep it up!  

5/6M Zoe For displaying courage and persistence when filling in for the soccer team during 
interschool sports this week against Serpell PS. It was great to see you get in amongst the 
action and defend the ball with a smile on your face! 

Jade For displaying courage and persistence when filling in for the soccer team during 
interschool sports this week against Serpell PS. It was great to see you get in amongst the 
action and defend the ball with a smile on your face! 

5/6N Sami You have impressed the class with your knowledge about natural disasters. You have 
shared lots of facts about real life events and have been asking lots questions to clarify 
your understandings. Well done!  



 

Life Education Victoria 
2017 Parent Information Session 

 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of our drug and health education this term, we are offering you the opportunity to visit the 
Life Education van while itôs here at our school. 
 
Have you ever considered the following? 

What is my child learning in the Life Education van? 

Why do we have health and drug education? 

What health and drug education is important for primary school children? 

 

Want to know more? 

NOW IS YOUR CHANCE. 
 
The Parent Information Session will take place on: (Date/Time) 
 
 TUESDAY 18th JULY at 1.50 P.M. 
 
 
Please return the slip to the office if attending. 

 
 

#  

  
Life Education Victoria ï 2017 Parent Information Session Attendance Slip 

 
 

 

I / We will be attending the Life Education Parent Session. 

Names: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 



Community News 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Department of Education and Early Childhood Development does not endorse the products 
or services of any private advertiser. 

No responsibility is accepted by the DEECD for the accuracy of information contained in 
advertisements or claims made by them. 

This school is in line with the DEECD Policy is a Smoke Free Environment 



 


